PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE

APPLICATION FOR NEW AND RENEWAL OF LICENCE UNDER THE NOTARIES
PUBLIC ACT, 1971

The Office of the Attorney-General and Ministry of Legal Affairs wishes to advise the
public that the Notaries Online Services will be suspended until further notice.

Please seek assistance directly at the Office of the Attorney-General, # 10 Paul L.
Adderley Building, John F. Kennedy Drive, for renewal and application for new notary
licences, which will be processed manually by cheque payment method only. Persons
with queries may wish to submit them to the following email addresses:
SANDRAGRANT@BAHAMAS.GOV.BS or TRACEEJOHNSON@BAHAMAS.GOV.BS

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

Office of the Attorney-General & Ministry of Legal Affairs

December 4, 2020




